



RAIDERS

MEETING MINUTES 15th July 2015 Start: 6.30pm

Present: Lou Redgrove, Monica Robinson, Chris Ayrton, Kellie Benson, Alicia Constable, Russell Wallace, Willhemina Wahlin, Kirk Jansson and Mick Fullbrook

Apologies: Dee Hale

- Lou has sent an email to pass on information re: incorrect team sheets. Fines will be passed on to the relevant coach/manager.
- Investigating Constable printing as alternative to Team Spirit as our way to support local businesses. Will match price and quality. They will do a pre-production sample so we can check quality.
- Coaches jackets discussed, sample images passed around. Prices range from \$35-\$50.
Action: Find out what coaches need them and get correct sizes. Lou to get a sample.
- Treasurer's report- As at end of June funds at satisfactory level, tracking similar to last year. FMNC fees paid. Other costs still to come out include lights, player rego extras and photos.
- CBP funding - has not yet been received. Money is said to be received shortly, Lou in contact with relevant department.
- Discussion about need for another set of goals (3x2) for U8/9's. Cost is approximately \$1800 for goals and nets. JPF welding did last set of goals purchased. Agreed that they should be purchased.
Action: Lou to follow up and order.
- Codes of conduct – email sent at beginning of season
Action: Coaches to remind players of codes of conduct when representing the club.
- End of year presentation (Junior)- discussion around timing for event to be held. A few weeks after the season finishes was suggested. This means it will be held after school holidays around the third or fourth week of October. It was agreed that we would follow the same activities as last year but the timing will be changed.
Action: Settle on a date and book disco once decided
- End of year presentation (Senior)- discussion on combining with junior or keeping separate. Agreed that it should be combined. Seniors to have food and drink while junior disco taking place.
- Photos- bill received \$13/player which comes to approximately \$2000
- Committee positions coming up at end of year. More volunteers needed to cover positions either vacated or putting extra people on positions so load is shared. Willhemina advised she would be interested in secretary role meaning Lou no longer has to do role of president and secretary.
Action – 1. Mon to create and send template of roles to members present at tonight's meeting. 2. Mon to send out email re: description of each role so everyone aware of what is involved
- Next Wednesday meeting of FMNC at Telegraph Point Community Hall @ 7pm and someone from the club has to attend.
Action: Chris volunteered to attend
- Next meeting scheduled for the 12th of August.